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 Richard Ehrlich OBJ2014/5539/P 26/02/2015  11:54:15 I strongly oppose this application. The applicants or their representatives have behaved duplicitously in 

seeking to get support from the local community. The digging of a basement is potentially a problem 

for the surrounding properties. Most important, packing in this large number of one- and two-bedroom 

flats represents no gain for the local community. I assume these flats will be sold at high prices which 

only wealthy outsiders (perhaps buy-to-let investors) will be able to afford. We need housing that will 

benefit Kentish Town rather than property speculators. This is the wrong kind of development for this 

area, and I hope you will reject it.
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